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CirNo.35/AAAS/AY2021-2022/SEPTEMBER                                                                Date: 22nd September 2021 

                                

Dear Parents, 

 

Al Ain American Private School family is ready to welcome KG1-C students back to school tomorrow on 23rd 

September 2021 (Thursday). Please note the following below: 

 

• Provide the school with a valid PCR test of 96 hours (Negative) 

• If your child is showing any symptoms, we request you to keep him/her at home 

• If your child is in contact with a positive case, kindly inform the school immediately and keep your child at 

home.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school reception or email at 

communication@alainamericanschool.ae  

 

Wishing for a wonderful and successful academic year.  

 

Thank you  

 

Regards,  

AAAS Administration  
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